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Welcome Back!

Click here to download the parent portal app!

We have a studio Whats App group for
parents/caregivers. If you or another
parent are not in the group, please let

us know and we can invite you!

Parents Whats App Group

We are so excited to see
you back in the studio

this weekend! The
Spring class schedule is
to the right! If you have

any questions as to
which class your dancer
is in, all information can
be found in the parent

portal

Every dancer needs to bring a
water bottle
Hair needs to be out of each
dancers face
NO gum, snacks or drinks other
than water are allowed in the
studio
Please DO NOT wear your
dance shoes outside. Please
change into your dance shoes in
the studio before class and take
them off before you leave. 

Reminders for Class

Does your dancer have their own
phone? Mrs. Celecia has a Whats App
group for our dancers. Let her know if

your dancer wants to join!

Dancers Whats App Group

We will be having a
parent meeting at the
end of each class this

weekend. Attendance is
required as important

infomation for the
Spring semester will be

discussed. 

Parent Meeting

https://triplecdance.com/parent-portal-redirect/

